
 

 

 

Sunday 23rd January - Ecumenical Service - 3pm - Holy Trinity Knaphill 

Bob Bailey will be leading an ecumenical service at 3pm in Holy Trinity Church to mark the Week of Prayer for 
Christian Unity. Anyone wishing to join in refreshments afterwards is asked to take their own cup/mug.  The 
service coincides with the end of the Wey Valley Circuit Prayer Vigil weekend.  

Zoom Prayer Meeting 

Please join us for a Zoom prayer meeting on Wednesday 26th January at 7.30pm.  

Praise & Tea Services 

Praise and Tea services are held at Holy Trinity (Knaphill) on occasional Monday afternoons. Forthcoming ones 
are at 2pm on 31st January, 21st February, 7th March, 4th April, 16th May, 6th June and 4th July. All are 
welcome. See Lynda Shore for further details. 

Extended Leadership Team Meeting 

Tuesday 1st February 2022 by zoom at 7.45pm 

Prayer and Share 

This ecumenical gathering, which used to meet at the Vyne, is now taking place at Knaphill Baptist Church at 
10am on the first Wednesday of the month. The next one is 2nd February, followed by 2nd March. Everyone is 
welcome.  

Tuesday Morning Fellowship  

Tuesday Morning Fellowship continues to meet at ‘Forge End’  9.30am for 10am start. For those unable to attend 
in person can join via Zoom. For the Zoom details contact Barbara. 

We will be studying Proverbs. All welcome.  

CAMEO - 2022 - meet Wednesdays at KMC at 2.30pm - all welcome 

2nd February - Quiz.  16th February - British Legion.   2nd March - Woking Street Angels. 

16th March - Working at CAB - Robin Spice.  6th April - What is Ecology All About? - Amie Humphries. 

Coffee Mornings - February 2022 and March 

Coffee mornings will be held at KMC on Saturday 26th February and 26th March, 2022 from 10am until 12 noon.  

Clothes4U - Clothing Bank - February, 2022 

Clothes4U will be open again on Saturday 19th February between 2pm and 4pm and Saturday 12th March 
between 2pm and 4pm. If you are able to help with the Clothes4U please contact Helen Brice on 01483 475718 
or email helen.pd@btopenworld.com  

Saturday 5th March - 2 events to note 

There will be a short memorial service at Brookwood Cemetery at 10am, at the Brookwood Hospital Memorial 
Plot. This is to commemorate former patients of Brookwood and Botleys Park Hospitals who are buried 
there. They were originally buried with small wooden crosses or grave markers, but no headstones, so there is 
little there in the way of a memorial to these folk.   

In the evening of 5th March, the Circuit Mission Supper will be taking place at Trinity Methodist Church from 
6.30pm. There will be a 2 course meal, followed by a talk from Rev Conrad Hicks. Tickets, costing £10, will be 
on sale soon. Any funds raised in excess of the costs involved will go to a charity chosen by the speaker. 

Speak to Lynda Shore for further details about either of these events on 5th March.  

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 
Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Welcome to today’s service -  please join us any Sunday morning at 10am.  
 On entering the building at the Broadway entrance, we ask that you wear a mask (unless you are exempt), sanitise your hands and sign 
in. As you enter the vestibule, look to see if there are any Notices, leaflets, prayer diaries, or other information on the table. Please feel 
free to take copies of these. Just ask a Steward for more details. Throughout the winter months we will continue to meet in the Worship 
Area. Due to COVID precautions, we will not move worship into the Hall this winter. Furthermore, we may need to ventilate the Worship 

Area, and as the weather gets colder you may wish to bring extra layers.  



Sunday Morning Refreshments 

In the hope that we can soon re-commence having post-service refreshments, I would be pleased to hear from 
anyone who would be willing to help prepare and serve the tea and coffee on a Sunday morning, either on a rota 
basis or from time to time. All offers of help gratefully received. Many thanks. Linda Todd 

Sunday Morning Readers 

If you would like to do a reading on a Sunday morning, please speak to ay of the Stewards who will be happy to 
include you on the current list of readers. Many thanks. Linda Todd, Shirley Chase and Elizabeth Gurd + Gill Ball 
and Helen Brice. 

Church Cleaning  

Help is needed to clean the church once a month. The rear of the premises is cleaned twice a week by the 
cleaners, but the church is only cleaned by ourselves. Ella and Sally have been doing this for us on an ad hock 
basis. I am asking if we could have a rota of two people for one hour to dust and vac the church. If you can help 
please speak to me, as they say many hands make light work. I would hope there will be enough volunteers so 
you would only have to do this once a year. The cleaning rota is on the green notice board. Please sign if you can 
help. Shirley Chase 

The Pirates of Penzance Knaphill & St Johns Operatic Group 

KASJOG will be performing this well known G&S musical at the Rhoda McGaw Theatre, Woking from 2nd - 5th 
March 2022. Tickets are available from the ATG Box Office ONLY. You can call them on 03300096690 or look on 
line at kasjog.co.uk where a link can be found to the online ATG Box Office.  

 

Entries for THE NOTICES  to Yvette Wright at admin@knaphillmethodist.co.uk or call 07556 711236 
Notice sheets will be issued on an ‘ad hoc’ basis and not necessarily weekly. 

SERVICES FOR THE NEXT FEW WEEKS 

 Sunday 30th January 

10am - Morning Worship with Clare Hargreaves 

Sunday 20th February  

10am - Morning Worship with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 6th February 
10am - Morning Worship with Graham Pearcey 

 Sunday 27th February 
10am - Morning Worship with Sydney Samuel Lake 

Sunday 13th February 
10am - Holy Communion with Dave Faulkner 

 Sunday 6th March  
10am - Morning Worship 

GDPR message 
The Church notice sheet has a wider readership than just within KMC as it is published on the KMC website and 
visitors to our Church premises can take a copy away with them.  
If you put items in The Notices, please remember the above when adding your personal details, such as your name, 
email or home address and phone number. I will be happy to omit names and any other personal details if 
requested to do so. Yvette 

Next Dates: Saturday 26th February and Saturday 26th March 


